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Taking Organ Transplantation to 2020 
Stakeholder Group 

 
Remit 
To inform and initiate work on the implementation of the Taking Organ 
Transplantation to 2020 and Living Donor Kidney Transplantation 2020 
strategies, particularly in relation to changing public attitudes and actions 
regarding donation. 
 
Terms of Reference 

• To bring together representatives of all those with a key role in 
implementing those actions relating to changing public attitudes and 
behaviour within Taking Organ Transplantation to 2020 and Living Donor 
Kidney Transplantation 2020. 

• With regard to the diverse nature of the UK population and in consultation 
with stakeholders, advise on the development of plans for encouraging 
and enabling the voluntary sector to change public attitudes and actions 
regarding organ donation. 

• Encourage a UK-wide approach to implementation, whilst recognising the 
differing systems and approaches across the four UK Health 
Administrations. 

• To ensure that the delivery plans are aligned and reduce the risk of 
duplication of effort.  

• To identify and take action to address any risks to successful 
implementation of the strategies. 

• To agree and monitor: milestones for implementation; measures of 
progress; measures of success. 

• To contribute to the work of the 2020 Oversight Group (Chaired by 
Elisabeth Buggins and responsible for the oversight and co-ordination of 
the implementation of Taking Organ Transplantation to 2020 and Living 
Donor Kidney Transplantation 2020).  

 
Reporting systems 
The Stakeholder Group will report to the 2020 Oversight Group. There should 
be at least two members of the Stakeholder Group on the 2020 Oversight 
Group 
 
Secretariat 
To be provided by NHS Blood and Transplant 
 
Meetings 
The 2020 Stakeholder Group should meet twice per year. A summary of the 
key discussion points, messages and actions arising from the meetings of the 
Group will be published on the website. 
 
Remuneration 
The Chair and members will be reimbursed for their travel and subsistence 
costs. They will not be paid for attending the meeting. 
 


